CORRIGENDUM

A tender notice published on the website of AJK PPRA and AJK Mohtasib
Secretariat in which the date to open the tenders was mentioned as 22-08-2023
instead of 29-08-2023 due to typing mistake. It is clarified that the date to open the
tender for procurement of stationery may be read as 29-08-2023 instead of
22-08-2023.
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